
 

13th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
First Parents Forum 

We would like to welcome parents to our first parents meeting of the year.  This will be held in the 
school hall on Thursday 19th September from 1.45pm onwards.   
Senior Leaders in school wish to inform parents about key priorities in school such as changes in 
our ‘Expectations for Learning Policy,’ updates on children with SEND and our school curriculum.  
Please do come and join us for tea, coffee and biscuits. 
 
Oldham Athletic and Manchester United 

Children across school are enjoying activities being delivered through our 
links with Oldham Athletic and Manchester United.  Already 15 children 
have been selected at random for demonstrating excellent behaviour in 
their learning and will be attending the Manchester United match this  
Saturday with one of their parents.  We also have over 30 tickets to give 
out throughout the year for children to attend an Oldham Athletic match.  
Many more opportunities like this will continue throughout the year. 

Packed Lunches 

If your child is on a packed lunch they will have received a card which details foods to make a 
healthy packed lunch.  Please do visit this NHS website as it provides useful advice and guidance 
on how to create a healthy lunchbox. 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes 

Please could parents also write their child’s name on the packed lunch so that they are easily able 
to recognise their own.  

Flu Vaccinations 

Please could we remind parents to hand back the flu vaccination consent forms.  Information about 
the vaccination were sent home earlier this week.  Vaccinations will take place in school on Tues-
day the 5th of November.  If there are any questions or queries please do call into school or ring 
the immunisation team on 0333 358 3397. 

Do you shop at Aldi? 

We are collecting stickers from Aldi and aim to collect 300 so that we are able to 
receive an exclusive school sports kit.  If any parents do shop at Aldi please do ask 
at the counter and send the stickers into Mr Clarke. 

ATTENDANCE 

We are please to announce our attendance for the first week back has improved on 
last year.  2018 - 91.8%  2019 - 94.3%  
Well done to classes 2,4, 5 and 11 for achieving over 96% attendance last week. 
A huge well done to classes 5 and 11 for achieving 100%. 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes


Head/Deputy Girls and Boys 

Congratulations to our Head Girl Aminah Saeed (Class 10), Deputy Head Girl Esha Khan (Class 
11), Head Boy Hamza Faisal (Class 11) and Deputy Head Boy Emaan Mohammed (Class 10) for 
being voted in by their peers through a democratic vote.  This is a very important role in school.   
They are excited and privileged to be leaders in our school.  An important job next week is to take 
Mrs Seabright (Headteacher) on a tour of the school.   

From left to right: 

Emaan Mohammed, Hamza Faisal, Aminah Saeed and Esha Khan. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 16th September - Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome) 
* Wednesday 18th September - Maths Day 
* Thursday 19th September - 1.45pm Parents Forum (Tea, Coffee and Biscuits) 
* Friday 20th September - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome) 




